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255.7571 AREA CODE 505 1420 CARLISLE BLYD., N.E. ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87110

May 24, 1976

Mr. N. E. Maxwell, Jr.

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

Enclosed are additional copies of the Packer-Leakage Tests for
the 1-30 Sperling and 1-19 Lybrook wells. As I mentioned to you
on the phone, these reports were mailed to your office the first
part of May. I cannot explain why you did not receive them.

We have a well which is presently non-producing. We are contem-
plating reworking the well to repair a hole in the casing. Are
we required to file anyparticular forms with your office, such as
the C-103, to cover these circumstances? We would appreciate
your advice on this matter,

Sincerely yours,
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Velma L. McCluskey
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